
What are we working on?

Literacy : We are wrapping up learning about “Why scientists study the 

rainforest?”

Math: We are wrapping up learning about long division using the standard 

algorithm.

PBL: We are in our next PBL project of the year: Save Today, Survive Tomorrow
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5th Grade News: December

Reminders

● Students should be reading 20 minutes every night and practicing multiplication math 

facts 0-12 for 10 minutes.

● Students should bring a full water bottle to school every day. Please fill only with 

water. No juice, soda or kool-aid.

● Student Birthday Treats: Friday, December 6

● No school : December 20 - January 6 (Winter Break)

● $2 pizza Thursday, $1 No Uniform Fridays 

● Please be sure to check out our school website for the latest school news and up-to-date 

information.

● This time of year students get particularly squirrely, both in and out of the classroom- 

please talk with your student about treating others with respect, having appropriate 

behaviors at school, and turning OFF their cell phones when they get in class.

● We are in need of tissues- please donate a box or two. THANK YOU!

Thank you for your continued support to help ensure

this is a successful school year for all students!


